
What a wonderful first week back the children have all had. We have been lucky to have some sunny weather, but those rain clouds 
are still lingering, so please ensure the children come to school with a waterproof coat each day. Some of our fabulous Year 5 children 
attended the Butts Park Area today for the finals of the rugby tournament. They all played extremely well, with the girls coming in 
third and the boys fifth! Well done to all those who represented Allesley—look out for some action shots in next week’s newsletter.  

Our Year 6’s enjoyed a day at Cadbury’s World on Tuesday, they learnt  about the Ancient Mayan’s and the origins of chocolate and 
especially enjoyed the liquid chocolate drinks and free samples they were given! 

Exciting News: Colour Run Website Launch get ready for the Allesley Primary School Colour Run on Tuesday 16th July! Our 
dedicated event website will go live on Tuesday 11th June. You'll be able to book your slots, purchase exclusive T-shirts, and 
find all the information you need for the big day. 

Music Lessons from September there will be spaces for children to start or to continue to learn a variety of instruments 
at school. Places are available for children in Years 1-6. Lessons are fun and imaginative; pupils learn at their own pace 
and play well known tunes and musical games that develop grounded learning in a fun way. Children are provided with 
performance opportunities and ABRSM exams. Please see attached form for more information. 

Scarecrow Competition the 49th Allesley Festival and its renowned Scarecrow Trail starts on Saturday 29th June. Entry 
forms are found in the magazine, copies are at various shops and at the school office if you’ve not had one delivered to 
your door. Our ‘World of Sport’ theme, to tie in with the Euros and the Olympics, makes it super easy to think of an idea 
for a scarecrow using old kit or sports equipment that you already have. Remember our top tip that Mrs Hoey likes! We 
are so grateful for her time spent judging - will she pick your scarecrow? 
Entry Forms must be at the Allesley Village Post Office by Friday 14th June please. You’ll then have two more weeks to 
build your scarecrow so it is ready for judging on Saturday 29th June by Mrs Hoey.  
You can also buy your 2024 Scarecrow Badge at the school office for just £1. They’re limited edition, so get one quick! Mrs 
Hoey said you can wear them to school. Thank you for having us to do your assembly this week from the Allesley Festival 
Team’   
Summer Fete Stall holders are you a hobbyist looking to sell your wares? Do you work for a business or charity and want 
to raise your profile locally? Spaces are still available for external stall holders at this year’s summer fete on Saturday 
6th July. Pitches start at £20.00 each. Complete this short form to book yours: Allesley Primary PTA Summer fete 2024 
Stall holders’ Booking Form  
 

Parent Governor Vacancy: Please see the MCAS app or contact the school office for further information. 

Have a lovely weekend 

L Hoey 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                              Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, Newsletter Date: 07/06/2024 

Monday – Boxing - KS2 
Tuesday  – Boys' Football - Years 3, 4 , 5, 6 Mr Knight 
Wednesday - Axe Throwing- KS2  
Thursday- Girl's Football - Years 3, 4, 5, 6 – Mr Knight 
Friday – Scooter skills - KS1 
  
Starting week beginning 3rd  of June and ending week beginning 8th July.  

https://forms.gle/tLS22L5jqG8b4XKv7
https://forms.gle/tLS22L5jqG8b4XKv7


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 1 The worst witch by Jill Murphy recommended by Bonnie  

Year 2 Bad Dog by Mike Boldt recommended by Romeo  

Year 3 Kipper’s snowy day by Mick Inkpen recommended by Jason   

Year 4 Trials of Morrigan Crow by Jessica Townsend recommended by Harriet 

Year 5Alex Rider storm breaker by Anthony Horowittz  recommended by Ben K  

Year 6 Holes by Louis Sachar recommended by Lucy A 

Attendance  

Week 20th - 24th May 
2024 

Highest Mrs Manwaring’s Year 
5 class 98% Attendance. 

   Whole school 94.98%! 

 

Jaiden Q Year 4               Ayla O-P Year 2 

Joseph Mc Year 5            Erin G Year 4  

Lucy A Year 6                  Jessica Mc Year 3  

Alex K Year 2                   Louie C Rec  

Archie L-S Year 1            Brady M Year 5  

Jason P Year 3 

Poppy’s thought of 
the week… 

 

Always believe that 
something 

wonderful is about 
to happen! 

If your son or daughter would like to be considered 
for our Allesley Festival Royalty, they must be in 
Years 3-6. Please see the advert to the left for 
contact details. It’s a really special memory to have 
for the children. Do get in touch if you’d like more 
information about being Prince or Princess in the 
Carnival on Saturday 6th July.  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 1 went on a 
hunt for clues to find 
out what their new 
story focus is in 
English. We found a 
red cloak, a Grandma, 
a cake, a woodcutter 
and a sneaky wolf who 
was watching us.  

This week in Reception we 
have been finding out 
different ways to keep 
ourselves healthy. We have 
sorted foods into 'healthy' 
and 'unhealthy' and talked 
about activities that are good 
for us. We had a practice for 
sports day and knew the 
fresh air, being active and 
using our muscles was good 
for our bodies. 

This week, Year 3 have been finding out 
about the Coventry author Alex T Smith. 
They have enjoyed reading 'Foxy Tales' in 
our book talk sessions.  

Celebrating our week  

Year 4 explored the role that 
the layers of the Earth have 
in the creation of volcanoes 
around the world.  We looked 
in detail at each layer and 
then created our own model 
of the Earth and its layers to 
showcase this.   

Year 2 enjoyed learning about colour 
mixing in Art this week. 

In Nursery after reading the story 
Rosie's Walk the children acted out the 
story. They were either Rosie the hen 
or the fox. We used lots of positional 
language from the story. 

In maths Year 5 have been partitioning numbers to 3 decimal 
places. 

The Year 6 children 
had a fabulous trip 
to Cadbury World 
this week, where 
they took part in a 
fantastic workshop 
to enrich their 
learning about the 
Ancient Maya      
Civilization. They 
learned lots of     
interesting facts 
and particularly    
enjoyed the      
chocolate tasting! 


